RAPTOR NEWS

Mr. Villalpando April 26th, 2021

RIEGO CREEK

Hello Raptor Families,

As we enter the final 5 week of the school year, I want to let you know we are moving full steam to the
finish line. We do have a number of events on the calendar over this period so please stay tuned for
more information. Please do not hesitate to give us a call or send me an email,

mvillalpando@rcsdk8.org, if you have any questions. Mr.V

Annual Family Survey

As we reflect on this year and plan for next year, we want to hear from you. Please take a few minutes to take
our Annual Family Survey. The SSC and the Riego Creek Leadership Team will review all the information we
collect in an effort to refine our processes, systems, and programs. Our goal is to be better for kids each day!

LA

http://www.shorturl.at/bwKNo


mailto:mvillalpando@rcsdk8.org

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 3rd through May 7th
I'm very fortunate to have such an incredible group of teachers and support staff working with our
Mini-Raptors. Please take a moment to review some suggestions to honor our Raptor Squad next week.

Teacher Appreciation Suggestions

Bike To School Event - May 5th

Riego Creek and the City of Roseville have partnered up for our first ever Bike to School Day. Please see the
attached flyer for details for this special event. If you are interested in helping with the coordination
of this event, please visit our Support Sign Up Link.

May 5th - Bike to School Day Flyer

Riego Creek Yearbooks

Our online Yearbook store is officially closed. If you are still interested in purchasing a yearbook, we will order
a few extra copies to be sold on a first come basis. Yearbooks will be available for $30 (cash only). Please stay
tuned for more details.

Traffic and Student Safety

Thank you for your continued support with our traffic safety. Please remember to watch your speed on
the campus and in our neighborhood.

We are working with the City of Roseville to build a volunteer Crossing Guard
Team. If you are interested in learning more about the details, please contact me

at mvillalpando@rcsdk8.org

PTC Event

Join us at our Dine Out Event!

Tuesday, April 27th from 4-8pm at Red Robin
Red Robin Flyer

Keeping our Raptor Healthy and Safe
e Keep your student home if they are not feeling
e Keep your student home if someone in the home is awaiting COVID test results
e Keep your student home if someone in the home has tested positive
If you have any questions, please feel free to give the front office a call at 916-771-1900.
When you keep your child home, please complete this ABSENCE FORM

Respectfully,
Mr. Villalpando

Riego thanks you for all you do to make our school amazing!
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